
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th January 2020 

 

Dear St. John’s Pupil, 

Road Safety Poster Competition 2020 

We need your help!  We have noticed that the school car park and the road/pavements outside the school 

are becoming dangerous due to the way that cars are parked at drop off and pick up time each day.  Lots of 

cars park on the pavements, block other cars in, obstruct access to and from the car park and park in front 

of gates.  This causes lots of issues and means that it is tricky to keep the children and families safe.  

We have decided that eye-catching, clear and bold posters are needed and we will display these in the car 

park, around the school entrance/exit points and on the railings so that everyone knows to park and drive 

safely in our school grounds.  Wording such as ‘Please do not park here – help to keep our children safe’ 

would be great, or perhaps you can come up with an even better slogan! 

We are holding a competition to design these posters and there will be one KS1/EYFS winner and one KS2 

winner.  The lucky winner will have their poster design made into a proper sign by a professional sign-

maker and it will be displayed for all to see on weather-proof boards.  The winners will also take home a 

special prize!  

If you would like to enter the competition please collect a plain white or coloured A4 piece of paper from 

your pupil council representative and create your design in a landscape format please. 

The deadline for the competition entries is; Monday 3rd February.  Please ensure that you put your full 

name and class is written on the back of your poster in pencil.  Make sure you have done your design on A4 

in LANDSCAPE format.  Completed poster entries can be handed in to your class pupil council 

representative or to Mrs Coyle.  The winners will be announced before the 14th February and prizes 

awarded.  

 

 

Thank you from Mrs Coyle and The Pupil Council. 

 

 


